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HB1531 in Opposition

| rise in opposition to HB1531. Currently, many donors to the North Dakota University System entities are very specific in
terms of their intent for their dollars to be targeted to certain populations. If this bill passes, it will greatly impact the
ability for colleges and universities to reach out to alumni and donors who wish to assist certain populations within their
communities and regions. This will harm colleges and universities in securing funds to assist students in attaining their

educational goals.

Thank you.
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